
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Fact:  Over 500,000 people in Massachusetts struggle every day to put food on the table. The Orange 
Food Pantry serves over 100 families every week who need a little extra help filling their cupboards. 
Last year, the Pantry gave away over 123,000 pounds of food, diapers, personal hygiene items, and 
cleaning supplies. With times getting tighter these numbers are dramatically increasing.  Thousands 
in our community need your help. 
   
As you are aware, many people throw out a good deal of “stuff” when they move.  Unfortunately a 
lot of this “stuff” is food that can be delivered to a family in need.  That’s why Castine Movers has 
teamed up with Move For Hunger to support the Orange Food Pantry.   
 
Please set aside any unwanted, non-perishable food items before your move and Castine 
Movers will deliver the food to the Orange Food Pantry.   
 
Move For Hunger is a non-profit organization that works with moving companies across the 
country to support the efforts of local food banks.  Your donations will directly impact families 
living right here in Massachusetts.  Castine Movers is grateful for your business and truly 
thankful for your generosity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly A. Castine 
Vice-President 
Castine Movers  


